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July 2 

City Council Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

July 3 

City Offices Closed 

Independence Day 

 

July 9 

Planning Commission 

6:30 p.m. 

 

July 16 

City Council Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

July 24 

City Offices Closed 

Pioneer Day 

 

*Information included in this newsletter is printed in 

advance therefore is subject to change without notice* 

 

Mayors Message – Hyrum’s fiscal year begins 

July 1st and ends June 30th.  There is so much 

accomplished during the year using a carefully 

planned budget.  Some of the things 

accomplished this recently ended budget year are 

as follows: 

 

Irrigation Pond Expansion 

Blacksmith Fork Trail 

Fire Station Administration Building 

Stormwater Drainage on 675 West 

New Rodeo Bleachers 

Asphalt Walking Trail at Salt Hollow Park 

Senior Center Parking Lot 

Library Automated Doors Rebuilt 

Blacksmith Fork Park Design 

Pavilion at the Splash Park at Blacksmith Fork Park 

Landscaping on West Side of the Civic Center 

Drainage pipe installed at our Hydroelectric Plant 

Dog Park Parking Area Asphalted 

Six Blocks of Road Rebuilds 

28 Blocks of Slurry Seal on Roads 

 

As we celebrate Independence Day, let us remember those forefathers who 

put in much time and effort to establish the Constitution and Declaration of 

Independence.  They fought a great battle to establish the freedom and 

independence we enjoy today.  Also, let us remember those who have and 

are working together to maintain peace and prosperity in this great country 

that we love! 

 

Sincerely,  

Mayor Stephanie Miller

2020 Star Spangled Celebration – Due to our current situation with the COVID-19 virus all events related to 

our 4th of July celebration have been canceled except, we are still planning on holding our city fireworks 

celebration on July 4th at 10:00 p.m.  All social distancing restrictions at that date will be required and we will 

encourage residents to enjoy the fireworks in small groups inside vehicles, own yards, etc.  We are tentatively 

planning on postponing the rodeo to a future date.  For the most up-to-date information and modifications – 

please visit www.hyrumcity.com or Hyrum City’s Facebook Page.  
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Senior Center News – The Hyrum Senior Center is still closed.  We will be doing as many outdoor activities as 

possible.   Please call 245-3570 with questions, for further information or to put your name on the lunch list.  We 

miss all of our senior friends and are hoping to open soon.   Have a wonderful 4th of July! 

 

Mondays 

13 – Tip Class at 10:30 a.m. on the south side of the building.  Please bring a chair. 

Tuesdays – Yoga Classes, 9:30 a.m. at 230 East 800 South (across from Mtn. Crest) Please bring a chair or mat. 

Wednesdays 

1 – Let Freedom Ring Program & Lunch, 11:00 a.m. Hyrum City Pavilion (across from library). 

8 – Program by Colleen Gordin, Hyrum City Pavilion. 

15 – Free Curbside Lunch, 12:00 noon. 

22 – Program by Lezlee Monroe & Lunch, Hyrum City Pavilion, 12:00 noon. 

29 – Free Curbside Lunch, 12:00 noon. 

Fridays – BINGO & lunch, 11:00 a.m. $2 Hyrum City Pavilion. (No BINGO 3rd & 24th) 

 10 – Bring a White Elephant for BINGO. 

We are excited to be outside with you and share some time together. 

 

Library News – Tentative Hours: Monday – Friday 10:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.  We will still provide hold pickup for 

those not wanting or not able to come into the library during these same hours. The library will be closed July 3rd, 

4th & 24th.  

 

As we practice social distancing the library will have a list of guidelines that will need to be followed, while in the 

library.  Fewer patrons will be allowed in the library at one time, all children must be accompanied by an adult.  

We strongly encourage all patrons to wear masks and limit the amount of time spent in the library.  More on this 

will be available on our website, and social media platforms @hyrumlibrary.  

 

All in person programs are canceled until further notice.  Which includes activities that go along with summer 

reading.  We have signed up with an online program called Reader Zone to track your progress with summer 

reading goals, and of course we will still have prizes! More information about these changes to the summer 

reading program can be found on our website along with social media. 

Museum News – Did you know that intense rainstorms caused Hyrum City to cancel July 4th celebration 

activities in 1902? However, the weather did not dampen the citizens’ spirits as they celebrated with their families 

and decorated their homes. Particularly impressive was a brand-new business on Main Street called Hyrum Drug, 

which displayed beautiful red, white, and blue decorations. While we can’t gather together as a community this 

July 4th, be sure to take some time to reflect on this nation and our freedoms. As part of the museum’s summer-

long children’s activity, we will be posting information on our website and Facebook page about the American 

flag on July 4th at 1:00 p.m. While we will miss displaying the historic flags at the Elite Hall this year, we hope that 

you will take this opportunity to create a fun new tradition with your family. 

All children who would like to participate in our Passport to Summer Fun program are invited to join in! Just drop 

by the museum to pick up your packet and get started. In lieu of drop-in activities, we will be posting videos 

online (visit www.hyrumcitymusuem.org or our Facebook page) and everything you need is in the packets. We 

are also happy to mail packets to you, just call or email us. 

As we continue to ride the Corona wave, the museum’s hours are likely to fluctuate throughout the summer. 

Please check www.hyrumcitymuseum.org or our Facebook page to double-check our hours before you visit! We 

are following all state health guidelines and working hard to ensure the museum is a safe place for our 

community, so we hope to see you soon. 

The museum will be closed Saturday, July 4th and Saturday, July 25th.  
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